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After a brief introduction to the Langlands Program, and its geomet-
ric reformulation, we will describe some recent progress in establishing the
geometric Langlands correspondence: the work of Frenkel, Gaitsgory and
Vilonen on the geometric Langlands conjecture for GL(n) and the work of
Beilinson and Drinfeld on the quantization of the Hitchin systems.



